PUGET SOUND ENERGY

The Energy To Do Great Things

Puget Sound Energy
PO. Box 97034
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734

PSEcom

October 17, 2014

Mr. Steven V. King

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

RE: Docket No. UE- 132027
Compliance Filing — DO NOT REDOCKET
Advice No. 2014-28 — Electric Tariff Filing

Dear Mr. King:

Pursuant to RCW 80.28.060, WAC 480-80-101 and -105, WAC 480-07-880 and -883, and the
Commission’s Order No. 05, Granting Joint Motion (the “Order”) in Docket No. UE-132027,
enclosed are an original and three copies of the following revised tariff sheets:

WN U-60, Tariff G, Electric Service:

4™ Revision of | Sheet No. 133 Sale of Asset Tracker

4™ Revision of | Sheet No. 133-A Sale of Asset Tracker (Continued)

4™ Revision of | Sheet No. 133-B Sale of Asset Tracker (Continued)

4™ Revision of | Sheet No. 133-C Sale of Asset Tracker (Continued)

4™ Revision of | Sheet No. 133-D Sale of Asset Tracker (Continued)

4™ Revision of | Sheet No. 133-E Sale of Asset Tracker (Continued)

1* Revision of | Sheet No. 133-F Sale of Asset Tracker (Continued)

Original Sheet No. 133-G Sale of Asset Tracker (Continued)

Original Sheet No. 133-H Sale of Asset Tracker (Continued)

The purpose of this filing is to comply with the Order, which provides for the allocation and pass
through of the gain allocable to customers from PSE’s sale of assets to Jefferson County Public
Utility District No. 1. The attached electric tariff sheets reflect the form and rates authorized in
the Order.

Paragraph 4 of the Order discussed the methodology for implementing the one-time pass through
to customers. A summary of those provisions are reflected in the “Adjustment” section of the
enclosed Schedule 133.

As required by WAC 480-07-883(2) a copy of this filing has been served on each party to this
proceeding.
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The enclosed tariff sheets reflect issue dates of October 17, 2014, and effective dates of
December 1, 2014, by authority of the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission in
Docket No. UE-132027.

Work papers that demonstrate the derivation of the rates proposed to be implemented by the
enclosed tariff sheets are attached herewith in electronic format. In accordance with the Order
the enclosed electric tariff filing is based on pass-through of $59,245,654 compared to total a
revenue requirement of $2,414,336,000 which represents a decrease in electric revenue of 2.8
percent.

Please contact Lynn Logen at (425) 462-3872 or at lynn.logen@pse.com for additional
information about this filing. If you have any other questions please contact me at (425)
456-2110.

Sincerely,
— M Y
Cr \" //
KenJ ohnsbn
Director, State Regulatory Affairs
Enclosures
cc: Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie
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